May 20, 1968

It is

MEMORANDUM TO: The Executive Committee, NMU-AAUP

Michael Shapiro, Bruce Farrell, George Helfenstine,

and Thomas Hyslop

FROM : John X. Jamrich

Gentlemen, I was genuinely impressed with your very cordial letter of May 8, 1968. The sentiments you expressed are very much appreciated. Your several enclosures also provided me with information which is useful in my thinking about at least one of the matters facing the University.

With reference to a possible meeting, even though this semester may be somewhat premature, I would suggest that we could try for even a brief session soon. I now plan to be in Marquette next Monday and Tuesday (May 27-28). Perhaps we could have 30 to 40 minutes together on Tuesday morning. If you can arrange it, I would set the time aside.